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Market Announcement 
13 March 2023, Vista Group International Ltd, Auckland, New Zealand 
 

Vista Group confirms no funds held with Silicon Valley Bank  
Vista Group International Limited (NZX & ASX:VGL) confirms that it is not a customer of Silicon Valley 
Bank (SVB) and does not have any funds deposited with SVB. Vista Group’s deposits are held with 
Australasian banks and HSBC.  

 
For further information please contact: 
 

Matthew Thompson | Group Financial Controller 
Vista Group International Limited 
Contact: +64 9 984 4570 
 
Kelvin Preston | General Counsel & Company Secretary 
Vista Group International Limited 
Contact: +64 9 984 4570 


